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From: nicholas Fogg [mailto:nicholasfogg@hotmail.com] 
Sent: 25 October 2018 14:57
To: Morris, Tracey <Tracey.Morris@wiltshire.gov.uk>; Ince, Tom <Thomas.Ince@wiltshire.gov.uk>; 
enquiries@marlborough-tc.gov.uk; Fogg, Nick <Nick.Fogg@wiltshire.gov.uk>; CPT East Wiltshire 
<CPTEastWiltshire@wiltshire.pnn.police.uk>; Parking Services <ParkingServices@wiltshire.gov.uk>; 
Wiltshire Fire <enquiries@dwfire.org.uk>; alex.minoudis@brewin.co.uk; Cook, Martin 
<martin.cook@wiltshire.gov.uk>; White, Peter <Peter.White@wiltshire.gov.uk>; Oliver, Kevin 
<kevin.oliver@wiltshire.gov.uk>
Cc: Binstead, Barbara <Barbara.Binstead@wiltshire.gov.uk>; Reeves, Sarah 
<Sarah.Reeves@wiltshire.gov.uk>; lfarrell@marlborough-tc.gov.uk; mhall@marlborough-tc.gov.uk; 
njfogg@marlborough-tc.gov.uk
Subject: Re: Street Trading Application - George Lane Car Park, Marlborough

Dear Tracey,
At the meeting of Marlborough Town Council on October 22nd, a considerable majority of 
councilors were not in favour of this application on the basis that the presence of such a 
facility could lead to breaches of public order. It was pointed out that there are already a 
number of similar facilities in the town: also that the proposed site is within 200 metres of a 
school. I would support them in this.
Yours,
Nick

Nicholas Fogg, MBE, FRSA.
Wiltshire Councillor for Marlborough West


